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Pre-Reception learn about lifecycles  

 

This week in Pre-Reception, we have been exploring the fascinating lifecycles of different 
animals.  Our wow word was ‘hatch’, and the children were especially excited to observe 
ducklings as they began to hatch out of their eggs. It was a magical experience for them to see 
the tiny beaks pecking through the shells and to talk about how baby animals grow and 
change. 

We also spent time learning about the transformation of tadpoles into frogs. The children 
were curious and engaged as we discussed each stage of the frog's lifecycle, from eggs to 
tadpoles and finally to adult frogs. It has been a wonderful week full of discovery and hands-
on learning about the natural world. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Gemma Logan 

 

 

 

 


